

MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION AND RECREATION, CAMBRIDGE, AND WATERTOWN

Invite you to attend a

PUBLIC MEETING

For the

Mount Auburn Street Corridor Study Implementation of Short-Term Alternative

Wednesday, Dec. 13, 2017
6:30 – 8:30 p.m.
(Snow Date: Dec. 18)
Russell Youth Community Center
680 Huron Avenue
Cambridge, MA

The meeting space is fully accessible and can be accessed by MBTA Bus Routes 71/71 and 72/75.

The purpose of this meeting is to present and obtain comments on, a preliminary design for a short-term alternative (primarily focused at the intersection of Mount Auburn Street and Fresh Pond Parkway), as well as on the final draft Mount Auburn Street Corridor Study. The draft report, as well as previous material associated with the project, are available on the project website: www.mass.gov/dcr/mt-auburn-corridor-study.

If you have comments on this project, please submit them online by visiting https://www.mass.gov/forms/dcr-public-

comments or by writing to Department of Conservation and Recreation, Office of Public Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, Suite 600, Boston, MA 02114. Comments will be accepted through c/o/b on Friday, January 5, 2018. Please note: Public comments submitted to DCR may be posted on the DCR website in their entirety, and no information, including personal information, will be redacted. If you have questions or concerns or would like to subscribe to a DCR project-specific or general information listserv, please email Mass.Parks@state.ma.us or call 617-626-4973.

